
  2023 Year-End Awards Banquet Halloween Party 
By Jamie Black & Licia Shultz 

 
Save The Date!  The 2023 Year-End Awards Banquet is fast approaching.   It’s a great 
time to celebrate the year’s events, to reminisce, and to commiserate with your race 
family. Most of the evening is celebrating YOU, with trophy presentations, sponsor awards, 
games, and prizes! 
 

We’re partying a little earlier this year and it’s just in time for Halloween! Dress up in your 
favorite costume, wear your race gear, or if you’re not very festive, I guess you can come 
as yourself… we will have a costume contest with prizes! Let’s have one last competition for 
the season!  
 
We will be at a new venue this year! We are excited for the change and are being 
welcomed by Shadow Hills Country Club, Saturday evening, October 21st at 6:00 pm.  It 
will be a buffet style dinner and they have a great No Host Bar! Parking for the event will 
be in the back event parking area. You can enter the banquet room from the patio, or 
through the front lobby area. 
 
Please register on-line via our website, www.eescc.org.  There will be door prizes including 
a $50.00 cash door prize. Registration closes October 1st! Register early! We will not have 
a late registration period and will not have the luxury of leniency that we have had in the 
past.  
 
PLEASE REGISTER NOW!  


